Our Case Number: ABP-314964-22

An
Bord
Pleanéla_

Fingal County Council
C/O Malachy Bradley
Planning Department
County Hall

Main Street

Swords

Co. Dublin

Date: 22nd December 2022

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill

Holiywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to refer further to the above-mentioned case and, in particular,
to your email dated the 21st December, 2022.

The Board notes your request for an extension of time to respond to Board's request. The Board will
facilitate such a time extension and now requests that you submit your response no later than 5.30 p.m.
on Tuesday 24th January, 2023.

In this regard, please provide 2 x hardcopies and 1 x soft copy of your response.
If you have any queries in relation to the matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Yours faithfully,

ht /),
/ Doina Chiforescu{/’
Executive Officer
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